
 
 
 
New York State Police 
Schroon Lake Barracks 
 
Good day, 
 
 
I am writing you today on behalf of the Eagle Lake Property 
Owners Inc, ELPOI, 
to thank you for your assistance in enforcing the speed limit 
along Rt. 74 by Eagle Lake.  
 
The patrols are much appreciated by the residents of our lake. 
Since there are several blind curves and hidden driveways along 
that stretch of Rt. 74, we appreciate your consistent efforts in 
monitoring traffic speed where there are a lot of residents and 
visitors crossing the Roadway to access the lake.  This is a 
great help in keeping the roadway near the lake safe. 
 
As construction begins along Rt. 74 to repair the Eagle Lake 
Causeway, please keep us in mind if extra patrols are possible 
to enforce safety along the road. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ed Leahy 
Secretary ELPOI 
 
 
cc: Major Ruben A. Oliver 
New York State Police 
Troop B Headquarters 
1097 Route 86 Box 100 
Raybrook, NY 12977 


